
Product Change Notification 
 

 

Title: Revised Chassis for V16X and V4X 
Affected Products: V16X, V4X, V16X-DC, V4X-DC 
PCN Number:  PCN2501 
Issue Date: January 1st, 2025 
Contact: support@alcorn.com 

 

Change Description 
Alcorn McBride Inc. is updating the chassis design on the V16X, V4X, V16X-DC, and V4X-DC 

products.  Differences between the old and new chassis are focused on changes to the 

assembly process and materials, with little change to the visual appearance of the product. 

 

Reason for Change 
Lower weight, better mechanical robustness, and manufacturing/assembly optimizations. 

 

Impact 

This change has no impact on the function of the product.  Customers should expect a decrease 

in weight of 3.75 pounds from the previous chassis design. 

 

First Ship Date 
Manufacturing of the updated chassis design begins in January 2025.  Customer shipments will 

transition to the updated chassis design in Q1, 2025. 


